

Tuesday 30th April 2019

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parent,

Year 3&4 Trip to 'We the Curious' - Wednesday 15th May 2019

As part of our Science curriculum, Year 3&4 will be visiting 'We the Curious' in Bristol on Wednesday 15th May 2019. The visit will provide time for the children to visit the 'Explore' exhibits in the main halls, attend a workshop and visit the Planetarium.

The cost of the trip is £22.00 and can be paid using ParentPay via the following Firefly link on the permission form here https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/aphillips/year-3and4-trip-to-we-the-curious---wednesday-15th-may-2019. There may be an opportunity to visit the gift shop and I suggest spending money of no more than £5.00.

I would be grateful if you could drop your child off at Broad Street (outside Pizza Express), at the earlier time of 8am. Collection will be back at school at approximately 4.30pm.

Children are to wear school uniform (no hats required) and may bring a non-fizzy drink and snack to eat upon arrival in Bristol. If your child has a school lunch, a packed lunch will be provided, otherwise please provide a packed lunch as usual.

If your child requires travel sickness tablets please ensure they take these at the appropriate time before departure and tablets for the return journey may be given in a labelled envelope to Dr Barber. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information.

Should you have any questions or queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me via <u>i.barber@herefordcs.com</u>

١.,		
Valire	sincer	ΔIV
10013	3111001	CIY,

Dr Ian Barber